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The West Shore is a baby step closer to welcoming two new high schools.

At the Sooke School District’s Board of Education Meeting, June 26, the executive summary was passed
marking the final consultation step in the project.

Among the next steps that need to be taken include selecting educational programs for each school,
involving key staff, and finalizing finalizing arrangements with Langford and Colwood about potential
enhancements to the schools.

For more information or to see a copy of the executive summary, look under Community Links at
Goldstreamgazette.com.
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